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Club Anniversaries 

No Anniversaries this week. 

Weekly Wake-up 
Newsletter Date: 

November 22nd, 2023 

Club Birthdays 

Nov. 22nd      Tanya Forbes 

Link to Daybreak Calendar…daybreakrotary.ca/events/  

Sunshine Ladies reminder... A reminder...If any members know of another member who is 

ill or who has had a death in the family, please let our Sunshine Ladies, Sher or Donna 

know, so that they can send out a card on behalf of the club. Thank you.  

Please send content and photos for the Weekly Wake-up to robbmowbray(AT)telus.net 

Club Duties 
If you are unable to fulfill your duty,  

PLEASE FIND A REPLACEMENT,  

then let the meeting chair know.  

 
November 22nd, 2023  
Front Door Greeters:  
Zel Hopson & Anna Jones  
Front-of-House: 
Karin Mattern  
Tech Set-up & Run 
TBA  
Inspiration:  
Daryl Knievel  
Introductions:  
Tanya Forbes  
Rotary Minute: 
Cathy Graham 
50/50:   
Bill Brendon 
Sgt at Arms 
Doug Ozeroff 

 

November 29th, 2023  
Front Door Greeters:  
Daryl Knievel & Denise Larson  
Front-of-House: 
Karin Mattern 
Tech Set-up & Run 
TBA 
Inspiration:  
Anna Jones  
Introductions:  
Cathy Graham  
Rotary Minute:  
Lesley Domino  
50/50:   
Bill Brendon  
Sgt at Arms 
Graham Calder  

 

December 6th, 2023 

Front Door Greeters:  
Doug Lum & Caitlin Lundgren  
Front-of-House: 
Sheila Forrest 
Tech Set-up & Run 
TBA  
Inspiration:  

Anna Jones  
Introductions:  
Cathy Graham  
Rotary Minute: 
Lesley Domino  
50/50:   
Tanya Forbes 
Sgt at Arms 
Duane Seibel   

In Person Meetings Taking Place!!!… 

In-person meetings are now at Nanaimo Golf Course for meetings AND breakfast will be 

served! Please confirm by Monday noon on DaybreakRotary.ca 

 

… 
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Meeting Notes: 

Scott Manson 

Upcoming Programs 

Nov. 22nd  – Hillary, Classification Talk 

Nov. 29th – Lesley Domino, Classification Talk  

Dec 6th – TBA 

https://www.daybreakrotary.ca/events/


Meeting Notes – November 15th, 2023 by Scott Manson, photos by Cathy Manson 
President Dave Thompson chaired the meeting.  Rod Mont played O Canada.  

Zel provided Inspiration of saying “I wish you well” to other people beside you 

in the room.   

Graham Introduced his guest Max as “The Guest Paddler”, and also our three 

international visiting students, Alex, Fonda, and Antosia.  

 

Graham also showed a slide for the Rotary 

Moment describing the origin of the 24 words that 

make up The 4-Way Test. (Cathy Manson has a 

picture of the slide, and will post it on the Facebook page). 

 

Daryl Knievel, as Sergeant at Arms, assigned tables. 

 

Dave Thompson told us of his recent trip to Maui, north of Lahaina, of the fires 

there, and how it will take years to rebuild. Some friends of his lost their home. 

Some US “vultures” were trying to buy land from locals. 

 

Today’s meeting theme was around more communication and was called 

“Spotlighting”. 

Rick spoke of donating to The Foundation on our website. Denise L asked: 

“What is Foundation?”, to which Rick replied: “these donations fund the bigger 

projects, like the eradication of Polio.” 

Bonnie then showed a short video about Foundation Month, highlighting 

“Giving Tuesday”. 

 

Continuing with Spotlighting, Graham told of the Nanaimo Clippers 50/50 draws, which have been going 

on now for 8 years. The Clippers receive 25% of the proceeds, and our Club now takes up to $20,000 per 

year.  Over the past 2 years, we have received $45,000!  Both Graham and Doug L. are well-liked by The 

Clippers organization.  Our Club has donated $12,000 to the colonoscopy lab, monies to the First Nations 

Basketball Tournament, and others. 

 

Graham also mentioned that he needs volunteers for 3 months while he is away to sell 50/50 tickets at 

Clippers games (Friday evenings and Sunday afternoons), and to pick up, sort, and deliver bottles to 

Recycling Depot. 

 

For our Friendship Exchange, District 9400 in South Africa is sending 12 people to us in June, 2024.  

Volunteers are needed to accommodate each couple for 3-4 nights. 

 

Doug L talked about the 3 Book Boxes that are set up around town.  Doug collects books weekly and 

delivers them to Literacy Nanaimo.  He regularly collects hundreds of pounds of books!  The books are 

sorted by Literacy Nanaimo staff, and the ones they djon’t use are donated to the Rotary Book Sale.  Last 

year, the Book Sale generated $129,000! 

 

Bonnie also mentioned that Literacy Nanaimo accepts computer tablets, repairs them where necessary, 

and donates them to people who need them. 

 

Mike G. addressed our group about our upcoming “Hamperville Social” on November 28th. “Ready to go!  

Need a few more volunteers.” Ticket sales are now open on website.  Cathy M. urged everyone to bring 

wine for the “Wine Wagon” to be drawn at the dinner.  Don’t forget: “NO CRAP!!”  Donna urged people 

who are bringing baked goods to use disposable plates, and to bring them on the night of the event.  Zel 

and Cathy M. are having a Table Decorations get-together at Cathy’s house (6191 Garside Road) at 7pm 

on November 27th. Help not needed! 

 

To wrap up: 

o Bill told us about a new member “Pacific Pearl Hygiene” for 

the Board.  

o Dave mentioned that more financial information is coming 

from Anna, who was not at the meeting. 

o Jodi 50/50 draw: 2 draws of 2 Winners Coupons (donated by 

Sheila’s daughter), and $60 which Dave won. 

o Rick did the Foundation draw, Zel won, $10 goes to The 

Foundation. 

o Daryl collected Happy Bucks only. 

District Governor 2020-2021: 

Greg Horn 

RI President 2020-2021: 

Holger Knaack 

  

 Make-ups 

To ensure that your make-up 

information is properly recorded, 

send any info on extra meetings 

attended, extra committee work, 

service projects, online work, etc. 

to Denise Davidson.  

  

~~~~~~~ 

Four Way Test 

1. Is it the TRUTH? 

2. Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

3. Will it build GOODWILL and 

BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? 

4. Will it be BENEFICIAL to all 

concerned? 

Volume 28, Issue 21 

Rotary Contacts 
Club President: 

Dave Thompson  

Past President: 

Graham Calder  

Vice President: 

Rod Mont 

Club Secretary: 

Bonnie Murrell 

Club Treasurer: 

Anna Jones 

Club President Elect: 

Daryl Knievel 

  

International Services Director: 

Duane Seibel 

Public Image & Community 

Services Director: 

Jodi Rogers 

Youth Services Director: 

Terry Gwilliam 

Club Services Director: 

Denise Davidson 

Member Services Director: 

Dave Perry 

 

Bulletin Editor: 

Robb Mowbray 

  

Assistant Governor Area 4: 

Ken Hammer 

District Governor 2023-2024: 

Caleb Summerfelt 

RI President 2023-2024: 

Gordon McInally 

  

 Make-ups 
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information is properly recorded, 

send any info on extra meetings 

attended, extra committee work, 

service projects, online work, etc. 

to Denise Davidson.  
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